SLV Pastors Discuss Water Issues and Stewardship

By Elliott vaes
On Samrday October
19th, as part of the celebration

“Dia Del Rio”, pastors from -

‘various churches throughout -,
the San Luis Valley met for
three hours with Jerry Free-
man, Director of Education
and Natural Resources of Citi-

zens for San Luis Valley Wa-
ter, and Ray Wright, President
of the Rio Grande Water Con-
servation District, ¥ e srdi
During the meeting the
group viewed a video (Keep-
ing the Earth: Religious and

.Scientific Perspectives on the

Environment). They discussed

issues conccrnmg religion and

the environment, stewardship.

and theological _perspectives
relating to the stewardship of
God's creation. ., -

Ray Wright from the
Rio Grande Water Conserva-
tion District spoke about the

new proposal by Gary Boyce

of Smckman s Wau:r to trans-_

port water frprn the San Luis’
Valley to communities on the,

Eastern slope of the Rockies

cent of any excess water used

in the Valley now recycles back
into the aquifer. Any water re-.
moved from the Valley to be
used elsewhere will be *100°
percent gone.” There was seri-

ous discussion concerning the
theological as well as the prac-
tical implications of removing

| water from the Valley.

It was agreed by e\-;cry-

one present that further meet-
ings will be held to continue
discussion and develop action

r .. programs to deal with the con-
Wright pointed out that 80 per-

cerns about removing water
from the Valley. It was further.
agreed that members of
churches, as well as commu-
nity. members throughout the
Valley, should be included in
such programs. -

Elliott Graves is pastor of the
Mosca United Methodist
Church in Mosca and writes
frequent articles for the Valley
Courier.



